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  UPF-Japan Commemorates World Interfaith Harmony Week 

 
 

Tokyo, Japan—The IAPD session was the 
119thInterreligious Forum and a 
commemoration of World Interfaith Harmony 
Week. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Commemorates World Interfaith Harmony Week 

 
 

Moscow, Russia—UPF-Russia invited old 
and new friends to a meeting titled "Harmony-
Prayer-Dialogue of 
Traditions." 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Program Features Planting of Indigenous Trees 

 
 

Argentina—Ambassador for Peace Liliana 
Hernández planted two indigenous trees with 
the governor of Misiones province, Dr. Oscar 
Herrera Ahuad, in the city of Comandante 
Andresito. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Congo-Brazzaville Convenes Ambassadors for Peace    
 
 

Congo-Brazzaville—A workshop for 
Ambassadors for Peace was held in Pointe-
Noire Prefecture on the theme of Unity, Work 
and Progress. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Canada Calls Attention to Tragic Impact of Violence Against 
Women 

 
 

Canada—UPF organized an awareness-
raising webinar on how violence against 
women deeply affects them, affects our 
children and our society in 
general. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAR 10: UPF Canada & EUME: Viewing the DPRK from 

Within 

MAR 15: IAED: Past, Present, and Future Opportunities 

for Economic Engagement: The Kaesong Industrial Complex and the Unjong 

High-Tech Development Zone 

MAR 17: UPF and NGO Committee on the Family: "The Importance of Family 

Remittances In Alleviating Poverty and Achieving the SDGs" 

APR 6: UPF and UTS: The Significance of Religious Freedom for Peace and 

Human Development 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

  

  
 

           


